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| hope it's not too late to comment?
Steve Lyons, 6 Brackley Rd, Croughton, NN13 5PP

OBIJECTION

The chosen location for such a Solar Park is baffling, with so many Brown Field sites in the area - for example,
Tingewick airfield as well as other disused, undeveloped airfields.

Despite the mess and industrialisation of the area by the two new railways, it's still possible to find peaceful and
pleasant cycle routes in the area. With a Solar Park in its suggested location, even more pleasant rides are removed.
This does not impact just myself, but all the other cyclists and walkers who seek out pleasant outings with pleasant
views.

The impact having those daytrippers heading somewhere else, is that the local cafes, shops and pubs servicing all
those cyclists and walkers will lose business.

There would be far more pleasant day trips to other areas, representing a real impact to current local

businesses.
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